
Item 6d -Resources Committee 23rd November 2022 

 

Cllr D Skelton came into the office to do a bank reconciliation of all the accounts on 4th October 2022 and confirmed 

there are no abnormalities within the accounts. 

 

There will be another bank reconciliation done by a Councillor in December 2022.  


